School District of Beloit

Pupil Services

1500 Fourth St. Beloit, WI 53511
(608) 361-4000

December 21, 2023

Michelle Jones

Department of Public Instruction
125 South Webster Street

PO Box 7841

Madison, W1 53707

Dear Ms. Jones:

This letter is to correct the School District of Beloit's October 1 Child Count Data.
DPI's WISEdash snapshot is showing a count of 861 students on the October 1 Child
Count for the 2023-2024 school year. The correct WISEdash October 1 Child Count
number should be 895.

*Of those 895 students, 112 were students ages 3, 4, and 5 on October 1.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.

Sincerely,

Melissa Beavers

Executive Director of Pupil Services
School District of Beloit (608)361-4026
mbeavers@sdb.k12.wi.us
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